
September 28, the Global Day of 
Action for Access to Safe and Legal 

Abortion has its origin in Latin 
America and the Caribbean . 



On this day various organization 
across the world come together to 
demand their right to safe and 

legal abortion. To know about our 
past campaigns visit- http://asap-

asia.org/september-28/ 



#LetsTalkAbortion


This year in a prelude to Sept 28 we 

have launched a month long Film 
Festival "Lets Talk Abortion”. We will 
be showcasing abortion related films 
on our social media and engaging in 

lively and exciting conversations 
around these films.



The overall objective is to create 
awareness around the issue of 

abortion access and stigma, as well as 
to increase the visibility and 

encourage dialogue on women’s bodily 
autonomy and rights.



Watch the trailer here to get a 
glimpse of whats in store- 

#LetsTalkAbortion 



How Can you Contribute?


• Engage in conversations online using 

our Hashtag #LetsTalkAbortion Share 
films from our YouTube Channel 
https://www.youtube.com



• Connect on facebook, re-share like 
our films https://www.facebook.com/
AsiaSafeAbortionPartnership/



• Follow twitter @asapasia, Participate 
in the Global Tweetathon and use our 
hashtag #LetsTalkAbortion



• Other Activities: You may conduct 
some activity on the 28th around the 
theme “LetsTalkAbortion". These could 
include: a press conference, street 
demonstration, flash mob. For more 
examples see here http://asap-
asia.org/september-28/ 



•Do share your activities on our 
ASAP Facebook so that everyone can 
know and get inspired! Do report/ 
contribute to the Virtuall Mural- 
http://www.september28.org/mural/ #LetsTalkAbortion
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Tweet Bank:


Because of #AbortionStigma  women 

resort to unsafe abortion even in 
countries were abortion is legal 
#Sept28  #LetsTalkAbortion



Access to safe & legal abortion is a 
#humanright. This #Sept28 speakout 

against #abortionstigma 
#LetsTalkAbortion



We need more positive conversations 
around abortion #LetsTalkAbortion 

#AbortionNotCrime #Sept28



More positive Abortion films to end 
#AbortionStigma #LetsTalkAbortion 

#Sept28



Silence around #abortion hurts 
women #LetsTalkAbortion #Sept28



#Unplanned #pregnancies are common 
lets talk about them https://

www.youtube.com/watch?v=d1IypVTx-
aU&spfreload=10 #LetsTalkAbortion 

#Sept28



Women need abortion Lets talk about 
them #EndAbortionStigma 
#LetsTalkAbortion #Sept28



Watch & Share!!
Conversations About Abortion from Asia 

Watch and Share! Watch and Share!

Watch and Share! Watch and Share!

Watch and Share! Watch and Share!
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